
Message, Dec 2023

Happiest holidays to all our Le Phare families! You made it!

You have outdone yourselves.

Our chocolate sale raised over $700 for the school. (Thank you Jennifer!) FundScrip Gift

cards raised about $100. Le Phare swag hoodies and shirts raised over $200. And your

generous online donations this month alone raised over $1,700, for both the school and for

Le Phare families who need a boost this holiday. Your kindness is unmatched. (You can

always check our website to keep up with activities and fundraisers.)

Over the holiday, save your bottles!

We’re attempting our first bottle drive in January, so save your empty bottles and cans, in

plastic garbage bags if possible. We’ll set a few days for drop-off in January. Then we’ll

return them to the Beer Store for cash.

Send your teachers a thank you note

Our biggest email hug goes to the teachers and staff for their super hard work. Remind your

kids to thank their custodians, lunch monitors, duty teaching, crossing guard, and office

staff. Please have a very restful break!

Farewell Principal Spearman

We can't thank Principal Spearman enough for her efforts this fall. We’re so happy she gets

to return to her retirement, but we’ll miss her dedication, precision, and partnership with

Council very much.

Bienvenue Principal Hodges!

We’re excited to meet you! And maybe also excited to bombard you with all our plans for

2024. Don’t panic, it’s just a bottle drive, a popcorn sale, a talent show, a movie night, a

second swag sale, and of course a very famous spring picnic. We got this.

Happy 2024 everyone!

Your warm wishing friends,

Le Phare School Council

https://lepharees.ocdsb.ca/school_council/activities___fundraising

